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Kay Dewinski

From: Paul Evans (DUE_FOS) on behalf of Food_OccSafety DUE
Sent: 29 July 2009 13:24

To: Kay Dewinski

Subject: RE: Lee Grice - 4/26(0173) - Street Trader Application

As far as | know this is a new business to our area.

Provided he complies with current food safety as well as health and safety legislation the Food and Occupational
Safety section would have no adverse comments.

Regards

Paul S Evans

Principal Environmental Health Officer
01384 812733
paul.evans@dudley.gov.uk

From; Kay Dewinski

Sent: © 29 July 2009 12:59

To: Food_OccSafety DUE; Alan Radford; Terry Cowley; Julie Jones (L&P_CP); Stuart Perry; Mick Boyd
Cc: May Williams

Subject: Lee Grice - 4/26(0173) - Street Trader Application

Please see attached letter in respect of a street trader licence for the above named.

Mr Grice is hoping to trade in a lay-by on Manor Way, which is currently a Prohibited Street
and would like it redesignated as a Consent Street.

Could | please have your comments within 14 days of this e-mail or as soon as possible.

<< File: Lee Grice.pdf >>
Thanks,

Kay Dewinski X5380
Licensing Clerk



